ANSVSA: Turkey meat suspicion was baseless
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The suspicion concerning possible antibiotic residues in turkey meat from Romania was
baseless, Vladimir Manastireanu, the interim president of the National Sanitary
Veterinary and Food Safety Authority (ANSVSA), stated on Thursday.

“The investigation proved that the processor respected the European Commission’s regulations
and the Romanian sanitary veterinary legislation on turkey farms,” Manastireanu pointed out.

The alert on turkey meat containing antibiotics found in Germany was issued on March 12 by

the European Commission, veterinary antibiotic which exceeded normal levels being found in
fried turkey meat whose origin was Romania, an ANSVSA communiqué shows. The origin of

the product was a company in Brasov and the product was sold in June 2012 in Romania and
three EU member states.

ANSVSA: Suspiciunea referitoare la carnea de curcan nu a fost fondata

Suspiciunea referitoare la posibile reziduuri de antibiotic in pieptul de curcan provenit de
Romania nu a fost fondata, a declarat, joi, Vladimir Manastireanu, presedintele interimar
al Autoritatii Nationale Sanitara Veterinara si pentru Siguranta Alimentelor

'In urma anchetei s-a dovedit c& procesatorul a respectat reglementérile Comisiei Europene si
legislatia roméaneasca sanitara veterinara privind cregterea curcanilor', a precizat Manastireanu.

Inspectorii sanitari veterinari au anuntat, in 13 martie, ca au inceput controlul la o ferma
producatoare de carne de curcan, in urma unei notificari primite de la autoritatile din Germania
cu privire la existenta unei cantitati de carne de curcan provenita din Roméania in care s-au gasit
reziduuri de antibiotic.
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